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Parent-Teacher Conferences

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held at Lincoln on Monday, November 4 from 4:00pm to
6:30pm; Wednesday, November 6 from 4:00pm to 6:30pm; and Thursday, November 7 from
1:00pm to 7:00pm. Sign up information and teacher specific codes have been sent home by your
child’s teacher. Sign up was opened on Monday, October 14 at 8:00am. Please call the office to
schedule an appointment. The link to sign up will also be available at the bottom of Lincoln’s
Website.

Picture Re-takes

We will have picture retakes at the beginning of the day on Wednesday, November 6. If your

student was absent on picture day, please send them with their original picture form. Extra picture
forms are available in the office. If you are unsatisfied with your child’s picture and you want to do
retakes, please send your child to school with their original picture packet and communicate with

your child’s teacher that you want them to have retakes.

Just a Friendly Reminder

ZPS has a half day of school on Thursday, November 7 and no school Friday, November 8.

Learning Lab

There will be no learning lab on November 5 and 7 due to Parent/Teacher Conferences.

Food Drive

Lincoln School will be hosting a food drive for Harvest Stand Ministries November 18-22. Needed
pantry items include Cereal, Chunky Soup, Rice or Pasta sides, Canned Pineapple, Canned Tung,
Mandarin Oranges, Instant Oatmeal, and Canned Mixed Vegetables. Please drop off your

donations in the Multipurpose Room. Thank you for helping Lincoln help others.



PTO is Selling Lincoln Gear

Lincoln’s Parent Organization has some great Lincoln gear on sale. Please go to the following link
to see details: https://www.zeffy.com/ticketing/c8d03178-2046-4627-85d1-a97d94725742 .



https://www.zeffy.com/ticketing/c8d03178-2046-4627-85d1-a97d94725742

